
Spring Meeting – February 4, 2007 
Minutes 

 
Meeting was called to order at 2:04 PM by President Neal Schowalter. 
 
The Minutes from Fall Meeting were read and approved. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was read by Treasurer Dean Kreamer and approved. There is a 
balance of $2942.81. A question arose as to the payment or nonpayment of match fees by 
the University Club for 2006 Outdoor Season. (This subsequently was found to have been 
paid per investigation by Bob Gibilisco and Dean Kreamer.) 
 
Old Business: 
The League Secretary will email the minutes to the team leaders. 
The League Secretary will email the Call List of Team Leaders to Team Leaders. 
 
New Business: 
Gene Barton expressed his team’s disappointment in being unable to reschedule Match 
#8, scheduled December 1, 2007 with Seitzland. A discussion followed.  
 
To avoid future problems, it was decided that next year’s indoor schedule will be planned 
to exclude the first Friday of the Pennsylvania deer season. The League Secretary will see 
to that task. 
 
The 2007 Outdoor Schedule was reviewed and discussed. In an effort to increase 
participation, two of the three day matches will be held at Palmyra, a more centrally 
located venue. The third match will be held at University. 
 
The League Secretary will email the schedule to the Web Master, Bob Gibilisco, and the 
Team Leaders. 
 
The ICRL Web Site to include news on our league’s Junior shooters who are off to 
college and shooting for their various teams. Information on their exploits should come 
from their parents. 
 
The Hall of Fame is still open for new inductees. Send nominees to Doug Nace, Hall of 
Fame Committee Chair. 
 
League banquet will held 6:00 PM Sat. May 5, 2007 at the Schaefferstown Fire Hall. 
Lebanon is the host.  
 
Fall meeting to be held 2:00 PM, Sun. Aug 19, 2007 at CFG.  
 
Meeting adjourned 3:22 PM. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 



 
Bill Burkert 

League Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


